
THE NEWSPAPER FUND, INC. 

THOMAS E . ENGLEMAN 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Mr. James L. Carter 
Assistant Director 
Research and Development 
Northern Michigan University 
Marquette, Michigan 49855 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

U.S. HIGHWAY NO I, SOUTH BRUNSWICK, N. J. 

April 28, 1971 

REPLY TO 

P. 0 , BOX 300 

PRINCETON, N. J, 08540 

Your ideas about a workshop for American Indians 
in Michigan are very interesting. Certainly The Newspaper 
Fund realizes the need for better communication among the 
Indians in all areas of the country. 

Unfortunately, merely providing means for communi-
cation is not within the purposes of The Newspaper Fund. 
Most of our programs are self-initiated and all are directly 
related to the job of encouraging young people to consider 
careers in journalism. 

I have enclosed a copy of our new Annual Report 
which will give you more information about our foundation. 

I look forward to receiving applications for 
scholarships from your students at Northern Michigan U. under 
the internship programs which are described in the Annual 
Report. I thank you for your interest in The Fund and 
appreciate your thinking of us as a possible donor for your 
program. 

TEE/dep 
Enclosure 
cc/William Wilson 

Earl McIntyre 

Sincerely yours, 
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